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HELLO!
FROM S ISWARAN

Dear Residents of West Coast,

As we near the end of 2022, | would like to wish you and your family good health and all the best
for the new year. It is important that we all stay vigilant to protect our health, especially given the
rise in COVID-19 sub-variant infections. Please do take the necessary precautions and go for your
booster jab as advised by MOH.

| am excited that we will have an MRT station in West Coast as part of phase 2 of the Cross Island
Line. When the line is ready by 2032, you can look forward to greater connectivity and faster
access to the rest of Singapore through our extensive MRT network.

The Ayer Rajah Food Centre reopened on 24 September after three months of refurbishing works,
with new fans and lighting for a brighter and cooler dining experience, as well as refreshed
washrooms equipped with water conservation features. | look forward to meeting you at the Food
Centre as we catch up with our hawkers and savor their delicious food.

In response to your feedback, our Town Council has completed two new covered linkways at Blk
716-722, Clementi West Street 2 and Blk 601 Clementi West Street 1, as well as a community
garden at Blk 713, Clementi West Street 2.

Also, do say hi to the West Coast Guardian Responders on Wheels (GROW), our very own
dedicated team of volunteers who serve as the eyes and ears of our community by conducting
mobile patrols and reporting on suspicious incidents. Thank you to our GROW and grassroots
leaders and volunteers for keeping West Coast safe and the best home for all of us.

Please send your feedback, comments or suggestions to me at west.coast.mps@pap.org.sg.

Together, Making West Coast our Best Home.
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Scan to read more!
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